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President’s Report for July 2024




Fellow Members,


This month has been quite a busy month for the membership secretary with 12 new members joining the club. The mix of cars was 1/3 new models the rest classics which is good to see. On the membership side we now have 3 associate members, they are all previous member who no longer have a Mustang but want to stay with the club, this is great, it is exactly why this membership classification was created.

The Wednesday monthly meeting was well attended, except for State of origin clashes, the number of members and potential members at meetings are slowly increasing.

While we are on the topic of meetings the most important meeting of the club year is fast approaching, the AGM, when we elect the club management team for the coming year. All positions are open, and a number of positions can be shared if you would like to help an elected official to get a feel for the job or don’t have sufficient time for full time. We need more assistance from you the members to run the club and inject new ideas. The nomination form is on the MOCA (QLD) website or at the clubrooms.

One of our founding Members and a very regular attendee John Binge was not at the last club meeting after a quick check we found out he had a fall and was in hospital now home with a very sore head. Get well soon John, we miss your input at the meetings.


Well, that’s all for now.

Happy and safe Mustanging,

Alan M
Alan Messenger - President. 0418938001
MUSTANG OWNERS CLUB OF AUSTRALIA (QUEENSLAND) INC
PO BOX 8390,  WOOLLOONGABBA,  QLD  4102
ABN: 86 592 425 479
www. qld.mustang.org.au
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